Racheal Long, 
Connexions Consultancy. 
September 24, 2004 
Mr.George Brown, 
General Manager, 
Fresco International, 
Amity Hall, New York. 
Dear Mr.Brown, 
I take immense pleasure in introducing to you the resume of Ms. Kate Hall in connection with the vacancy of a receptionist you have at your company. Ms. Hall, according to me is the best person available with us for the job. 
Her candidature including her education, experience, and location suit your requirements perfectly. She is well groomed and has a clean record. She speaks four languages as is your requirement. Also she is ready to join immediately after she is confirmed. 
Please find enclosed a copy of her resume. I will be waiting for further correspondence from your side. You can call me anytime  before this weekend in this regard. Its always been a pleasure assisting you. 
Sincerely, 
Racheal Long, 
HR Manager. 
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